From: Rachelle Paul-Brutus 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 11:31 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Nik Prachand
Subject: RE: 3rd party travel ethics review - Rachelle Paul-Brutus CDPH

Good morning Mr. Berlin

Just wanted to let you know I returned from the APHA conference yesterday afternoon. The conference was held in San Diego, CA

I was there from Sunday 11/11 till Wednesday 11/14. I presented my poster on Tuesday 11/13 at the San Diego Convention Center

The registration for the conference was paid by The University of Chicago Institute for Translational Medicine

The Hotel  was paid by University of Illinois at Chicago, Chicago Center for Clinical and  Translational Science

Northwestern University Clinical and Translational Science Institute took care of my  airfare and I submitted to them expenses for ground transportation(Cab from/to Sand Diego airport to Hotel in San Diego)  and my meals. I respected the City of Chicago travel reimbursement rate for this trip

Let me know if I need to provide any additional information related to the trip

Thank you

Best,

Rachelle M. Paul-Brutus, MPH

Coordinator of Research and Evaluation

Chicago Department of Public Health

